
IT'S NEVER
BEEN MORE
IMPORTANT
TO JOIN.

Together we can make sure the sale
to DHL prioritises workers, and that
we get the best possible outcome
when it comes to your terms and
conditions.

Join today.

UPDATE ON SALE TO 

FMH PTY LTD

BORDER EXPRESS UPDATE
MARCH 2024

The sale to Singapore Post subsidiary Freight Management
Holdings Pty Ltd (FMH) has taken place. FMH confirmed the
merger of Border Express and CouriersPlease in a media
release, but provided no information about how this impacts you.
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Together, we can make sure the sale to
Singapore Post and merging with
CouriersPlease prioritises workers, and that
we get the best possible outcome when it
comes to your terms and conditions.

Join today.

The TWU is currently setting up a meeting with CEO Mark Luff to discuss how the sale and merger will

impact Border Express workers and to fight for your job security.

CouriersPlease operate under a franchise model with very different pay and conditions. It’s more important

than ever to fight for your job security and make sure the franchise model doesn't extend to Border Express.

If the sale raises any questions for you, complete the mini survey below and return to your TWU organiser

as soon as you can. They’ll be able to pass on your questions at the meeting with the CEO.
.........................................................................................................................

https://twu.com.au/join

